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                                       Wednesday 17th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Singing Club visit – Wimborne House – Wednesday 4th December 2.00 p.m. 
 
Singing Club has been invited, once again, to sing at Wimborne House on Wednesday 4th December at 2.00pm. 
 

The residents of Wimborne House and the children 
thoroughly enjoyed our visits last year and are 
very keen for a return trip. 
 
Wimborne House is situated in Truro Road so we 
will be walking there and back. As with all school 
trips, the children will be accompanied by familiar 
staff members and supporting adults.  
 
We will leave school at 1.30pm and approximately 
return by 3.05pm. 
 

 
Please complete the consent form on the App if you wish your child/children to join us on that afternoon. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs White 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


